
Dear Mr. Sembach,  

I am disappointed that redistricting maps do not appear to reflect our population distribution. 
Moreover, giving incarcerated headcounts to prison districts specifically disenfranchises urban voters 
and inappropriately shifts political power to rural areas.   
 
Thanks very much, 
Mary Wujek 
 
667 Franklin Street 
State College, PA 16803 
 


